
RECOMMENDATION(S): 
APPOINT Nicole Kozicki to the At Large 3 seat, Catherine Rogers to the At Large 4 seat,
and Felipe Solis to the At Large Alternate seat on the Fish & Wildlife Committee, effective
January 1, 2021 and ending on December 31, 2024. 

FISCAL IMPACT: 
None. 

BACKGROUND: 
The Fish & Wildlife Committee was established by the Board in December 1994 to advise
the Board on fish and wildlife issues, make recommendations for the expenditure of funds
from the Fish and Wildlife Propagation Fund, and to address issues surrounding the
enforcement of fish and game laws and regulations of the County. The Committee
comprises ten members: one nominated by each County Supervisor, four At Large seats,
and one At Large Alternate seat. Seat terms are four years. The IOC conducts interviews
for the At Large and At Large Alternate seats.

On December 31, 2020, the terms for the At Large #3 and #4, and At Large Alternate #1
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Clerks Notes:
VOTE OF SUPERVISORS

AYE: John Gioia, District I Supervisor
Candace Andersen, District II Supervisor
Diane Burgis, District III Supervisor
Karen Mitchoff, District IV Supervisor
Federal D. Glover, District V Supervisor

Contact:  Julie DiMaggio Enea
(925) 655-2056

 
I hereby certify that this is a true and correct copy of an action taken and entered on the minutes of
the Board of Supervisors on the date shown. 

ATTESTED:    November  17, 2020 
David Twa, County Administrator and Clerk of the Board of Supervisors
 
By: Stacey M. Boyd, Deputy

cc: F&W Cte Staff,   CAO   
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Subject: RECOMMENDATIONS FOR APPOINTMENT TO THE FISH & WILDLIFE COMMITTEE



seats will expire. The Conservation & Development Department recruited for applicants,
Thirteen people applied and one 



BACKGROUND: (CONT'D)
applicant later withdrew, leaving 12 applicants whose applications are attached hereto.

At its regular meeting of November 9, 2020, the Board's Internal Operations Committee
interviewed 10 candidates; two candidates did not appear for the interviews. Today's
recommendations are the result of the November 9 interviews and Committee deliberation.

ATTACHMENTS
Candidate Application_Jhon Arbelaiz-Novak_F&W Cte 
Candidate Application_Scott Cashen_F&W Cte 
Candidate Application_Bob Joe_F&W Cte 
Candidate Application_Nicole Kozicki_F&W Cte 
Candidate Application_Dave Kwinter_F&W Cte 
Candidate Application_James Monroe_F&W Cte 
Candidate Application_Thomas Morehouse_F&W Cte 
Candidate Application_Samantha Moy_F&W Cte 
Candidate Application_Robert Peoples_F&W Cte 
Candidate Application_Catherine Rogers_F&W Cte 
Candidate Application_John Rudolph_F&W Cte 
Candidate Application_Felipe Solis_F&W Cte 


